Module Feedback Questionnaire 2017-18: 
Gender History and Politics in Britain.

Firstly, thank you for taking the time to complete the feedback questionnaire for this module. Some interesting points were raised, and they are certainly useful in the planning of how we move forward through this term.
Most of the comments were overwhelmingly positive with 100 percent of the students surveyed agreeing or strongly agreeing that they were satisfied with the quality of the module.
However, there were one or two areas that require further development. Firstly, the statement ‘I feel part of a community of staff and students on the module’ scored less highly than other statements. 
To rectify this, I will be sure to forward any details of events relating to gender or women’s history that I think may be of interest to you. In addition, as you may be aware, Warwick University has a Centre for the Study of Women and Gender. Many events at the university relating to the study of gender and women are advertised on their webpage. If you have a Facebook or Twitter account, you may wish to follow the centre through social media.
Another issue which scored slightly less than other statements was the accessibility of a marking criteria. I have therefore placed a link to the department marking criteria from the module’s ‘assessment’ page. With regards the long essay, a seminar and lecture has been allocated solely to discussing this assessment in Term 2Week 3. Likewise, an exam session has also been scheduled for Term 3 Week 3. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Finally, a few students have requested more primary source-based seminars. This will also be facilitated in future weeks, for instance in Term 2 Week 2 we will be exploring statistical sources through working with census databases. Likewise, in Week 4/5 there will be an opportunity to examine relevant archival sources held at the MRC relating to sexuality/prostitution. In addition, primary sources will also form a key component of some seminars held after reading week.



